
Inquiry I-21-20: OPS’ Review of the Truth and Reconciliation Commission Calls to 
Action 

 
Could the OPS share the results of their completed review of the TRC Calls to 
Action at a future meeting of the Board’s Policy and Governance Committee in 
order to assist the Board with fulfilling its outstanding motion to identify Calls to 
Action within the TRC that apply to both OPSB and OPS, and to develop an action 
plan to implement the findings. 


